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TRIP TO NEW YORK AND MICHIGAN

In late June, we were able to take a trip to
Michigan and New York. We were able to reach
people at three movie nights. Seven people came
to know Christ through those meetings. We visited
with Salem Bible Church in Salem, Michigan. They
have supported Drive-In Ministries for over 50
years! We also partnered with Caneadea Hills
Community Church in Caneadea, New York for
two movie nights in the surrounding communities
of Rushford and Friendship. It was so exciting to
see how the Lord worked through this trip. We
were able to meet new people, build relationships,
and connect with many ministries. We are looking
forward to growing these relationships that were
formed and return to both Michigan and New York
in the spring and summer of 2025.

August 2024

>>> DRIVE-IN PARK >>> THANK YOU

While my work with Drive-In  Ministries
encompasses the whole ministry, much of our
time is spent at Drive-In Park because we are
local to the park and the need for volunteers
there is great. We also got our start with Drive-In
at the park and enjoy meeting people and the
work that happens there too. This year we have
had 1,822 in attendance and 363 people have
given their life to Christ from the movie events
there. That is a HUGE blessing! The Lord is
working right here in Prattville, AL.

Thank you so much for vyour
prayers through this phase of our
lives. Your prayers matter and w
can see God working in us:}
because of your prayers. God is .
truly working in mighty ways both |
in our lives and the lives of those
we are privileged to come i |
contact with.

>>>  OUR SUPPORT

231 NOTTINGHAM WAY, ELMORE, AL 36025
DAVID- (334)300-3295 DANA- (334)207-7750

DAVID- DMORRISON36067@GMAIL.COM
DANA- DBRADLEY9876@YAHOO.COM

We have been support raising since November of 2023. We are currently at 42%
funded. Our goal is to reach 50% before November of 2024. This goal is BIG for us
as | would be looking to go part-time with my work and part-time with Drive-In
ministries too. | would be able to devote more time to the ministry we are already
doing and to be able to take on more work as well. Would you please pray and
consider partnering with us to do Kingdom work?

If you believe that the Lord is working through us and want to E.
partner with us, please scan the QR code to take you to the giving
section of our website. If you have questions or would like to discuss
how you can partner with us, we would love for you to reach out to
us in any of the ways listed below. E

DAVID, DANA, APRIL, AND WILLIAM

D- RV
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P.O. BOX 680250 PRATTVILLE, AL 36068
OFFICE- (334)361-1660
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